
Minutes of the Meeting of the Marion Township Planning Commission 
June 4, 2018 

 
Present:  Rick Dillon, Jim Sampsell, Christie Holloway and Louise Biancuzzo 
 
Guests: Mark Holloway 
 
Public comment: None 
 
The Marion Township Planning Commission meeting was called to order at 7:33 by Christie 
Holloway with pledge of allegiance to the flag. 
 
Dillon made a motion to approve the Marion Township Planning Commission Meeting minutes 
of May7, 2018.  Sampsell seconded the motion.  All voted in favor of the motion.   
 
Mark Holloway commented on the Park & Rec - They would like to put out a survey to see what 
the township wants to see happen at the park.  They hope to put out the survey late Fall, maybe 
August.  Holloway stated there are a few federal grants with no match required.  Also donations 
can be labor in kind.  The Park & Rec is looking for a third member, they are now down to 2 
people.   
 
Christie Holloway talked about our Zoning Ordinance - The setbacks do not say if they are for 
buildings or use.  Typically they are associated with buildings.  It was suggested that we 
consider improving our set back definitions.  Set backs and right of ways were discussed. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:54 
 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Louise Biancuzzo, Secretary 
Marion Township Planning Commission 
 
                                                                                                                                  
Christie Holloway, Chairman     Jim Sampsell 
 
 
                                                                      
Rick Dillon, Vice-Chairman 


